
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
TO:   Historical Commission 
 
FROM: Jia Liu, Associate Planner 
  
SUBJECT: 2022 Historical Plaque Program Updates 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Review the Historical Plaque Program updates for 2022 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City adopted a Historic Plaque Program in 2013 to recognize properties and structures listed 
on the Historical Resource Inventory (HRI) to further the City’s goals of community outreach and 
education about Los Altos History. Since 2015, staff from the Planning Division has sent letters 
each year to homeowners if interested in participating in the program. Upon the homeowners’ 
requests, more than 50 properties on the HRI list have received the historical plagues that were 
purchased by the City.  
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Below are the requests for the 2022 Historical Plaque Program: 
 

Historic Landmark 347 1st Street 1941 

Historic Landmark 571 Cherry Ave 1929 

Historic Resource 331 South El Monte Avenue 1910 

Historic Resource 604 Milverton 1916 

 
 

DATE: April 25, 2022 
 
AGENDA ITEM #3 


